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To all providers interested in expressing interest in applying to become a Certified 
Community Behavioral Health Clinic (CCBHC) under the SAMSHA’s CCBHC Planning 
Grant.   We have attached the following documents -- a Request for Expression of 
Interest (RFEI) for you to submit and a copy of the federal cost reporting requirements 
which will serve as minimum reporting requirements for our rate setting purposes.  It is 
important for you to note that CMS recommends that states consider assigning all 
CCBHCs to one managed care entity that is capable of collecting all of the data 
pertinent to demonstration payment. (see page 28 of the SAMHSA Planning Grant 
Request for Applications (RFA) No. SM-16-001). 

 
Additional information regarding the CCBHC Planning Grant is available on our 
website:    http://dhmh.maryland.gov/bhd/Pages/Certified-Community-Behavioral-
Health-Clinics0112-585.aspx 
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